
Hello from Miss Turner! 
 
I joined St Mary’s in 2014 and spent my first three years in Thailand Class before moving to 
USA in September 2016. I am currently enjoying my roles of Humanities Coordinator and 
organising the Eco-Council. I am looking forward to introducing an Eco-Club this term to 
develop further awareness of environmental issues in and around school.  
 
Outside of school, I enjoy swimming, visiting the theatre, travel and reading. I have a keen 
interest in Rugby and try to visit Twickenham to support England and Harlequins each 
season. I have recently adopted an energetic rescue cat who keeps me entertained! 
 
One of my most memorable experiences to date was my role as a Games Maker at the 
Paralympics in London in 2012.  


